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Doug Proctor became a member of Warrenstreet Architects' employee-owned cooperative. Proctor
has been with Warrenstreet since 2004, relocating to Concord from Wilmington, Delaware and has
more than 25 years experience. The members of the cooperative feel he brings a solid work ethic,
good client following and a pragmatic approach to solving the many issues facing the design
profession today.
Proctor has played a key role as a project architect for more than nine years. He has a sharp eye
and is involved in all phases of project development, ranging from master planning and conceptual
design to construction documentation and administration, and has extensive project management
experience.
In order to be eligible to become a member you have to have worked in your current position for
seven years and have been employed with Warrenstreet for three years.
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